
ON THE HORIZON 

June 3 Gr 6-8 Track Meet @ Rotary 

June 4 PAC Parent Appreciation Lunch 

June 4 PAC Meeting 

June 6 Prom 

June 7 Late Start Secondary 

June 7 District Track Meet @ Rotary 

June 13 Carnival 

To all the amazing ATS families in our Traditional community: 

In case you haven't heard by now, this will be my last year at ATS.  I have been here at ATMS, ATSS, 
and now ATS for the past 8 years.  Time sure goes fast! It has been my pleasure to be the Principal 
here helping you bring up amazing students and graduates in the Traditional system.  I am changing 
schools to Clayburn Middle School for next year.  I will miss everyone greatly.  Replacing me will be 
Jasbir Singh, most recently Principal at Abby Middle.  Below is an introduction from Mr. Singh. 

 Mr. Reg Gabriel 

Dear ATS Community, 

I am thrilled to introduce myself as your new principal, Jasbir Singh, starting this September. As I 
embark on this exciting journey with you, I am eager to meet each one of you and your wonderful 
children. Together, we will strive to create an environment that fosters success for our students at 
ATS and beyond. 

Thank you for welcoming me into your community. I am excited about the journey we are about to 
embark on together! With humility and anticipation, Jasbir Singh 

PHE 9/10 classes have been working on creating and presenting minor games. Some great creativity 
and leadership has been shown by students in this unit.  

Congratulations to the ATS Secondary Track and Field team who completed their season May 23-
24th at the EVAA Championship at Rotary Stadium. 

 The team competed in 5 meets this season. Over the season, 3 new school records were set!  

Jr. Boys Discus- Aaron R- throwing a distance of 17.63m.  

Jr. Boys Shotput- Karman B- throwing a distance of 9.13m. 

Jr. Boys 4x100m Relay- Karman B, Armann B, Enzo G & Aaron R- 58:07.  

Well done all team members! This was a hardworking and enthusiastic group of athletes who were 
a pleasure to work with! Looking forward to next year's season! -Ms. Hunt 

Attention Parents: 

This is a reminder to please pay any outstanding fees as soon as possible. This could include Student 
Activity Fees, athletic fees, library fees, band, etc. Please check your SchoolCashOnline account. 

Please note the following: 

Yearbooks will only be distributed to students with no outstanding fees 

Prom tickets will only be given to graduates with no outstanding fees 

Going forward this will include grade 8 grad activities as well. 

Thank you to the Leadership students who put on 
a great barbecue for the staff! It was delicious! 

Grade 6-8 Parents - 

There are permission 

forms for the Track 

Meet on  

SchoolCashOnline 

now!  Make sure you 

complete these 

forms ASAP so your 

students can attend 

these upcoming 

events! 


